Bunny Bunch Daycare & Pre-K Newsletter April 2018

Important Bunny Bunch News!

March was an exciting month! Our classrooms did many fun crafts and learning activities! All the classes had a great time celebrating St. Patrick's Day and Easter! The children got in the spirit during our Dr. Seuss week in which we got to dress up, create special crafts, and participate in fun activities!

We would like to give a big thank you to all the parents who helps make our Easter party so wonderful! The children had a blast making their s'mores and visiting the Easter Bunny!

Bunny Bunch offers three special programs; Jindo, Movin' & Groovin' and Gymnastics. If you haven't done so and would like to sign your child up, please see Ashley in the office. This month the classes are available as follows:

> Jindo: every Tuesday Movin' & Groovin: 04/04 & 04/18 Gymnastics: every Thursday

Please remember weekly tuition is always due the Friday before attendance! Thank you!



Happy Birthday!

Bunny Bunch would love to wish Chloe a happy 3rd birthday! Also, a big 4th birthday to Michael, Mia, Josiah and Kenzie! We hope your day is special and filled with lots of fun!

Star Teacher of the Month!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the month, Miss. Peggy! Miss. Peggy is one of our wonderful Pre-k 4 aides at out Townline Road location and we could not be happier to have her as part of our team! She is absolutely adored by all of the children, who all love to greet her when she comes in each day. She does a great job making sure that the children are having fun and taken very good care of. Miss. Peggy is very generous and kind and is always bringing in fun treats for the children, which they just love! She is also very hardworking and reliable and all of the employees enjoy working with her. Miss. Peggy always has a positive attitude and is always willing to lend a helping hand whenever needed. She is a great asset to the Bunny Bunch team! We are very grateful for all that Miss. Peggy does for the children and for the center, Congratulations Miss. Peggy! We love you!!!

Star Students of the Month!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the children at the beginning of the month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, eating and napping habits, and other STAR QUALITIES!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

Infants: Kiyah

Toddlers: Brian & Max

Pre-K 3: Alivia Pre-K 4: Nathan

Infant Room News!

"Spring has Sprung" is the theme this month in the Infant Room! The babies had so much fun celebrating the Easter holiday and now it is time for springtime crafts! This month, Mrs. Pam and the babies will find themselves preparing for Spring by creating a variety of cute and fun crafts. Some of the crafts include gluing feathers on a duck, painting with Kool-Aid and yogurt, as well as decorating kites and making flowers! We will be teaching the children new songs and reading books about rainy days and springtime. We will keep the infants active and in shapes through physical activities such as stretching, throwing balls, and going for walks outdoors.

April is sure to be a fun month for these babies!



We would love to congratulate this little cutie, Kiyah on being our Infant Star of the Month! Kiyah is such a big girl who will be moving up into our Toddler Room in one month! Kiyah has and continues to impress us each day with her accomplishments. Kiyah is always on the go and has moved on from crawling and is now walking! She is a smart girl who is also talking more and more each day! We are so proud of the little girl that she is becoming! Kiyah is an easy-going girl who adjusts well to what is going on in the classroom. She enjoys playing with her friends, reading books and dancing to music. Kiyah is a beautiful girl who is always smiling and brightening up the room. Her brown eyes and big smile will just melt your heart! We look forward to watching Kiyah grow and see what she impresses us with next! Congratulations Kiyah, we love you!!!

Toddler Room News!

It's hard to believe that April is here already! Now that the first day of Spring has come, we cannot wait for the nice weather to stay! "Spring has Sprung" is this month's theme in our toddler room! This month will have the toddlers finding themselves busy with fun springtime crafts, songs, and stories. During our first week, "Spring Animals" Miss. Rachel will have these little cuties learning all about different animals they see in the spring. They will be doing fun crafts as they learn about robins, squirrels and many other animals. "April Showers" is our next week's theme and the toddlers will be marble painting rain drops, making rain clouds, and doing a lot of dancing! "Windy Weather" will be a fun one for the kiddos as they make fun kite crafts and special kite snacks! They will also be celebrating Earth Day during this week. We will end this fun month with "Colors of the Rainbow," a theme that all the children will love. The children will have a blast as they learn about all of the colors in the rainbow with many special crafts and activities. April is going to be a month full of learning for these toddlers!

The Toddler Room is happy to announce our second Star of the Month, Brian! Brian is a smart and

sweet little boy who is doing a fantastic job here at Bunny Bunch! Brian is making great strides and has improved so much! This smart little boy is always leading by example by listening well to his teachers, participating in daily activities and helping others. Brian loves participating during Circle Time, doing his daily work and participating in gymnastics! This well-mannered boy comes to school with a positive attitude ready for what the day has in store! He is always friendly and caring to both his teachers and friends! Brian is a sweet boy who likes giving hugs, reading stories with his class and playing with his friends! He enjoys playing with trucks, building with blocks and dancing. This happy and handsome boy is a pleasure to have in class! We are so proud of Brian on his behavior and participation! Congratulations Brian, we love you!!!



Toddler Room News Continued!



Congratulations to this handsome boy, Max on being our Toddler Star of the Month for April! Max is a sweet and loveable little boy who is such a joy to have in our Toddler Room. His constant happy mood and kind personality are what makes all of his teacher and friends love being around him. He loves to learn new things, especially during Circle Time! He does a great job at participating and loves when it is time to sing songs! This smart boy is able to identify his shapes, colors and animals! Max is a kind and easy going kid who gets along with all of his friends. He does a great job sharing and playing nicely! Max loves dancing to music, playing outside and reading stories. Max is a silly boy who is always laughing and keeping others entertained! He certainly will charm you with his smile and big brown eyes! We love having Max as part of our center and are looking forward to watching him grow! Congratulations Max, we love you!!!

Pre-K 3 Room News!

Last month was filled with adventures of Dr. Seuss, Leprechauns, and Easter. Now it is time to get ready for "Umbrella Weather" and the fun activities that the month of April will bring! The first week's theme in the Pre-K 3 Room is "Spring Things." Miss. Sam and the children will be making fun springtime crafts, such as kites and flowers as they learn all about the new season. During our third week, "Weather for Ducks," the children will be working on rhyming, counting numbers, as well as talking all about rainy weather and doing fun crafts to go along. "Radiant Rainbows" is our next



week's theme and it will be a fun one for the kiddos as they do fun activities to learn the colors of the rainbow. April is sure to be a fun filled month of learning for this pre-k class!

Hip, hip hooray for our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, Alivia! Alivia is our Star of the Month for her overall class performance and improvements! Alivia is a very sweet and caring young lady who is always giving hugs and is always found with a smile on her face. You can count on her to bring excitement and laughter to the classroom! This smart little girl has made a lot of accomplishments since transitioning into our Pre-k 3 Room! Alivia is basically now fully potty trained, can identify and spell her own name and has improved on her communication skills! We are very impressed on how Alivia has grown! This beautiful young lady has a lot of fun while she is here and loves playing with her friends. Her favorite things to do are playing with kitchen toys,

rising and pushing the big trucks and you can always find her dancing anytime music comes on! We are so proud of Alivia and cannot wait to see what she does next! Congratulations Alivia, we love you!!!

Pre-K 4 Room News!

The theme for the month of April is "The World Around Me." Our first week, "Once Upon a Time." This is a week all the children will enjoy as they do fun activities and crafts and read many fun fairy tales and nursery rhymes. During our second weekly theme, "What is the Weather?" Miss. Amy's class will be talking about the sun, rain, snow, ect., as wells as the different seasons. Hopefully during this week the weather will be nice and we will get some time outside! Some of the fun activities during this week include making a cloud in a jar, wind painting, and cloud shapes. Our following week's theme, "Flower's All Around," will have Miss. Amy and the children planting flowers and learning all about them. We will end this fun month with a fun theme, "Community Workers" will be a fun theme for these kiddos as they learn all about the different types of jobs in the community. They will be learning about doctors, police officers, postal workers, and many other different types of jobs. They will also be having a special show and tell at the end of the week where the children may bring in a picture of a family member and tell us all about their job. April is going to be a very fun for these preschool students!

We would like to give big congratulations to Nathan on being Star of the Month in April! Nathan is our Star of the Month for his outstanding behavior and academic accomplishments! Nathan does a



wonderful job at participating throughout daily activities. He absolutely loves to learn and can always be seen with his hand raised high, he has learned to write his name on his own and is able to recognize his letters and numbers. Not only is Nathan a very smart boy, but he is always leading by example! He is always using his manners, following directions and lending a helping hand! You can always find Nathan smiling and making others laugh! Nathan is truly a sweet boy who cares a lot about his teachers and friends! He is always there to help, comfort and help someone when needed! Nathan stays active and loves playing with his friends. He especially likes to play with the train center and doing creative movement! We look forward to watching Nathan finish the pre-k program out strong as he gets ready for kindergarten! Congratulations Nathan, we love you!!!

Dr. Seuss Week Fun!





Happy St. Patrick's Day!

